
 

 
 

                                   

 

 
Sandal Castle (VA) Community Primary School 

Headteacher: Mrs M Hunt  

www.sandalcastleprimary.co.uk  

 

Tuesday, 18 July 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

As we have reached the end of a very busy and enjoyable term we would like to share some 

information which will help as your child returns to school in September, on Wednesday 6th Sept. 

Start of the Day 

School will open at 8.30 and children need to arrive in time for registration at 8.50.    

Entering and Leaving School 

Year 5 and Year 6 will enter and leave through the ‘old’ entrance at the top of the car park. 

Year 3 and Year 4 will enter and leave through the door on the long corridor (which is located round 

the corner towards the entrance for Breakfast Club.) 

Milk and Meal arrangements 

School meals are available to purchase on Parent Pay but milk and fruit are not provided, so your 

child may need to bring a healthy snack for break time.  We encourage children to take the lunch 

which is cooked on the premises and offers a choice of meal, which can be a sandwich.  

Water bottles 

Please can you make sure your child brings an appropriate water bottle to school, labelled with their 

name.  

PE Lessons 

On the days the class has PE we ask the children to come to school in their PE kit for the day.  

You will receive further information as your child returns in September, but hopefully this 

information helps you to prepare. You can contact your child’s teacher by email using the year group 

address: e.g. contactyear3@sandal.wakefield.sch.uk 

Thank you        Mrs Hunt     Interim Headteacher 

 
Tel: 01924 303525 

Barnsley Road, 
Sandal,  

Wakefield 
WF2 6AS 
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